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From the Head Teacher  

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We made it safely to the end of term. It has 
been a very difficult year with the pandemic 
dictating the way we have to live and especially 
the way we have to learn. 
 
To all of our families, I wish you all a safe and 
happy holiday. 
 
For those who celebrate,  Merry Christmas’! 
 
Happy New Year to everyone! We’ll see you all 
back at school on Wednesday 5th January 
2022. 
 
Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
 Headteacher & NLE 
 
 

1N:  Krish 1F:  Laura 

2W:  Andrei 2M:  

3L: Olamilekum 3G:  Hannah 

4NB:  Mirna 4RB: Rayan 

5A:  Holly 5B:  Rebeca 

6S:  Molham 6 H: Umayr 

@stanton_bridge 

School Stars 
 

 

May I congratulate our children who gained School 
Star status for 

Improvement in Spelling 
  

Food Bank 
 

Thank you so much to Lear Corporation for giving us so 
many bags full of food items. These will provide such a 

boost to some of our families in need. We really       
appreciate this incredible gesture.   



 
 

 
 

 
 

If you require this       
newsletter in  

 
LARGE PRINT    

                                                                   
please send a note 

into school with your 
child. 

Diary Dates 
 
Christmas Holiday  begins on  
Saturday 18th December 2021 
and ends on   Monday 3rd January 
2022. 
There is a teacher training day on  
4th of January 2022 
Children return to school on 
Wednesday 5th January 2022. 

 
There is a teacher training day on   
Monday 24th of  January 2022 
 
 
Spring half term   holiday begins 
19th February 2022 and ends 27th 
February. Children return to school 
on Monday 28th February 2022 

 Attendance Race 
 

 
Autumn term 2 week 6 . Yr 4   Miss Bansal has 
charged into the lead. Yr 2 Miss Walford and 
Yr3  Mr Lillicrapp  are in second place and both 
Year 5 classes  and one year 6 are in third 
place at present.  
 
Any class could catch them up and jump into 
first place, all you need do is work at getting 
that perfect 100% and you will soon move up 
the leader board!  
 
Will classes get 100% in  the new year? 
 
Remember it is up to you to come to school  
every day and encourage your classmates to do 
the same! 
 
It’s also important not to be late as this could 
lose your class a spot on the winners podium. 
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@stanton_bridge 

Remember you can contact us via the schools  
email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

Covid Cases 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
Should you or any members of your family  
get the Covid virus over the Christmas break 
it is important that you let us know by  
emailing school on:  
 
admin@stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 


